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REPLY OF SECRETARY-GENEDAL TO QUESTION
ON SENATOR McMAHON'S FROPOSAL

At his press conference today, Mr. Trygve Lie gave the following reply
to a question regarding Senator McMahon's proposal for a $50,000,000,000
"global Marshall plan”:

"I do not think it is proper for me to comment about speeches in the
United States Congress.

"Without passing judgment in any wey on the specific proposals of
Senator Mcllahon I cannot refrain, however, from paying tribute to the bold

and creative spirit that animates them."
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